
 

 

 

We will be conducting groundwater  
monitoring and sampling along 

Airport Drive, Qantas Drive and 

business locations in Mascot and   

Tempe. 

These works will provide important 

information to help us build Sydney 

Gateway. 

 

What does our work involve? 

We will be taking samples of water from 

underground wells in various locations.  

Our team will remove existing road caps to 

monitor the groundwater through a PVC 

pipe.  

The areas of work are shown on the map 

over the page. 

Work along Airport Drive and Qantas Drive will 

be staged to ensure that we reduce impacts to 

drivers and pedestrians.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our work schedule 

Work will mostly be carried out during the 

day, with some night work, between the        

9th – 30th June 2020, weather permitting.  

Work will take up to an hour at each of the 

locations identified on the map (over the 

page).  

 

How will our work affect you? 

The work does not involve machinery so will 

not generate much noise, vibration or dust. 

Lane closures will be in place during night 

work and road users are asked to follow the 

reduced speed limit in place, the direction of 

traffic controllers and road work signage. 
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Location of investigation work 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


